
 

 

Welcome Letter 

 

Thank you for choosing Grossman Podiatry Center! 

We hope that you find our office warm and welcoming. 

Our podiatrist is Dr. Adam Grossman.  He is a board-certified podiatrist who completed his 

training at the Ohio College of Podiatric Medicine.  He has been in practice since 1993 at 

this office.  

The Patient Information Form and are required by all new patients or established patients 

that have not been seen for 3 years or more.  If you are a diabetic please fill out the 

Questionnaire for Diabetic Patients as well. 

New patients or established patients required to fill out paper work are asked to come one 

half hour before their scheduled appointment time.  You can download and fill out the 

required paperwork before coming to the office. 

We will give you a reminder call or text a day or two before your scheduled appointment.  

Please bring your photo id if you have one and your insurance cards. 

We accept payment for copays prior to being seen in the form of cash, checks and 

debit/credit cards. 

If there is anything that we can do to make your transition to our office easier please let us 

know. 

Thank you for becoming a valued member of our practice!   


